
                  Monadnock Regional School District 
               CRC Meeting Notes 
        December 18, 2019 
                          SAU Conference Room, Swanzey, NH 
 
Members Present: Betty Tatro and Kristie Wilder. Absent: Kristen Noonan 
The committee did not have a quorum. 
 
Also Present: Lori Stevens, Principal and Laura Aivaliotis, Recording Secretary 
 
1. Public Comments: There were no public comments.  
 
2. Approval of Minutes: The minutes were not voted on due to lack of quorum. 
 
3. New Business: 
  a. Discussion about what next steps should be in publicizing the 
District Feasibility Study: B. Tatro discussed the fact that L. Witte had suggested a 
google survey and a dedicated website. B. Tatro said she is unsure on how to begin. K. 
Wilder said she has done a web page before. L. Witte did not discuss the layout but to 
have a dedicated website. B. Tatro explained she invited the Facilities Committee to 
attend this meeting but no one is present. B. Tatro commented some of the items on the 
list may be premature. We have three options that the Board will be discussing tonight. 
L. Stevens arrives. B. Tatro mentioned K. Noonan had volunteered to do the timeline. 
K. Wilder thought L. Witte had volunteered to write a Letter to the Editor. B. Tatro is very 
interested in holding informational sessions in the District towns. The committee felt 
having the Board pick an option was important before moving ahead. B. Tatro will 
contact the principals in the schools and ask them for a date and time that would work 
for the informational meetings. It would also be a good idea to have the students bring 
information home. L. Stevens suggested daycare and snacks for the informational 
sessions. K. Wilder said the Interact students might be able to help. B. Tatro 
commented L. Witte wanted this committee to attend a Facilities Meeting when K. 
Barker is present. L. Stevens suggested explaining the process up to this point and the 
timeline at the informational sessions. The Facilities will be meeting on January 14, 
2020 at 6:30 PM. K. Wilder will contact L. Witte in regards to the website. B. Tatro will 
contact R. Schafer regarding the electronic sign. The committee was brainstorming on 



what the sign should say. K. Wilder would suggest the IT guy do the website and L. 
Witte direct. She also said what the Board votes tonight will dictate. It was commented 
L.Witte felt the list of ideas presented tonight was too long. This committee needs to 
narrow it down. It was suggested to move forward on the electronic sign, work on a 
website and also give handouts for the website at the informational sessions. B. Tatro 
would like to have L.Witte on the radio. L. Stevens would suggest the principals update 
their Facebook page. The committee would like to scratch off the google survey from 
the list. K. Wilder will contact L. Witte about the website, radio and the Letter to the 
Editor.  
 
4. Setting next meeting’s date, time and agenda: January 21, 2020, 5:30 PM. 
 
5. Public Comments: There were no public comments. 
 
6. Adjourn the meeting: There is no quorum to vote. The committee ended their 
meeting at 6:10 PM.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Laura L. Aivaliotis 
Recording Secretary 
  
 
 


